
 

 

Update: Western Cape PHSDSBC Chamber 
 

Annual general meeting 

An annual general meeting was held on 21 April 2021 where the Chamber Secretary presented the draft 

PHSDSBC Chamber’s annual report for the financial year 2020/21. The content of the report was 

confirmed by labour and the employer and was adopted. 

 

The PHSDSBC Chamber Secretary also presented a dispute management report for the period 1 April 

2020 to 31 March 2021 in the Department of Health and Social Development. The highest number of 

disputes relates to unfair dismissals for misconduct. A special task team will be established to address the 

dispute resolution challenges in the province. 

 

Parties agreed to the election of Ms Liesl Strauss (Health) as the new WC PHSDSBC Chamber 

Chairperson and  Ms Tokozile Tyilekile (Denosa) as Vice-Chairperson for the period 2021/22 as per 

PHSDSBC Resolution 4/2015. Ms Thembi Gumbi remains the Secretary for the Chamber. 

 

Deductions for annual registration fee: HPCSA 

Deductions for professions falling within the Health Professions Council of SA (HPCSA) will take place in 

May 2021. 

 

The next Chamber meeting is scheduled for 10 June 2021. 
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